
Prince George’s County Organics 
Composting Facility

Site Update 2016/2017



Site “Overview”



Prepped for New Expansion 



Looking long term

- Prince George’s County is looking into long term 
contracts with food organics haulers

- This would guarantee customer space at the 
facility 

- This would be a 2 to 3 year contract 

- Future expansion based on needs of the County 
and surrounding region



Education is the Key



Visitors: Compost is “Cool!”



Closing the Loop
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Future Plans: 

- Considering another expansion by 
October 1, 2017

- In county customers will continue to 
have priority for food organics

- Looking at out-of-county sources, 
especially based on long term 
contract agreements



Sustainability:
Making Prince George’s Gorgeous



Thank you!


